
 

OCTOBER 2020  

MCMURRAY CENTER 
HAPPY OCTOBER MY FAVORITE GHOULS AND GOBLINS! IT IS MY FAVORITE MONTH BY FAR!!! 
SUNSHINE KIDS WILL STILL BE HOLDING OUR ANNUAL SUNSHINE KIDS PARADE. HOWEVER THERE 
WILL BE SOME CHANGES TO THE WAY THINGS ARE DONE THIS YEAR.  

AS LONG AS THE PARADE CAN BE HELD OUTDOORS, PARENTS/VOLUNTEERS ARE PERMITTED TO 
ATTEND. IF WEATHER DOES NOT PERMIT AND THE EVENT WILL BE HELD INSIDE, I APOLOGIZE 
BUT PARENTS WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND. PARENTS MUST STAND SIX FEET APART TO PASS 
OUT TREATS AS WELL AS ALL MUST WEAR A MASK. IF THE EVENT IS HELD INSIDE, YOU ARE 
STILL PERMITTED TO BRING TREATS IN, THE TEACHERS WILL JUST BE THE ONES WHO PASS THEM 
OUT.  

ROOM COUNTS ARE: 

INFANTS: 11   YOUNG TODDLER 11  OLDER TODDLER 13  PRESCHOOL 17 SCHOOL AGE 2 THAT WILL 
BE THERE FOR THE PARTY  

AS ALWAYS, PLEASE NOTHING WITH PEANUT BUTTER 

OCTOBER IS DEVELOPMENTAL EVALUATION TIME. THE LADIES WILL BE COMPLETING 
DEVELOPMENTAL EVALUATIONS ON THE CHILDREN. ONCE COMPLETED WE WILL PASS THEM 
ALONG TO YOU. AS ALWAYS, IF YOU WOULD LIKE A CONFERENCE, RETURN THE FORM WITH THE 
YES, I WOULD LIKE A CONFERENCE SECTION CHECKED. AND I WILL SCHEDULE A PHONE 
CONFERENCE WITH YOU.  

WITH THE WEATHR GETTING COOLER, PLEASE CHECK WITH YOUR CHILDS TEACHER ON THE EXTRA 
CLOTHES THAT ARE HERE FOR YOUR CHILD TO MAKE SURE THEY ARE WEATHER APPROPRIATE.  

PETERS TWP PARENTS, THERE IS NO SCHOOL ON THURSDAY OCT. 22 OR FRIDAY OCT 23. PLEASE 
LET ME KNOW IF YOUR SCHOOL AGER WILL BE AT THE CENTER FOR THE FULL DAY.  



THERE ARE SOME NEW FACES IN THE CENTER IF YOU HAVE NOT SEEN THEM YET, MISS KELSEY 
HAS JOINED THE YOUNG TODDLER TEAM. SHE IS THE OLDEST OF SEVERAL YOUNGER SIBLINGS AS 
WELL AS HAS A LITTLE ONE OF HER OWN.  

MS JEANA HAS JOINED OUR OLDER TODDLER TEAM. THOSE LITTLES SURE ARE LOVING HER LOTS.  

MS ALISHA HAS JOINED OUR INFANT ROOM. MS ALISHA HAS CHILD CARE EXPERINCE AS WELL 
AS TWO KIDDOS OF HER OWN AND A STEPSON. SHE WILL ALSO BE COMPLETING THE CDA 
PROGRAM IN THE NEXT FEW MONTHS.  

WE ARE SO LUCKY TO HAVE THESE WONDERFUL LADIES AS A PART OF OUR TEAM.  

LASTLY, WHATEVER YOUR PLANS ARE FOR HALLOWEEN THIS YEAR, PLEASE BE SAFE. HAVE FUN 
AND OF COURSE MAKE LOTS OF MEMORIES! 

 


